
 

 

New Year R Entrants September 2022 

Wednesday 24th November 2021 

9:15am 11:00am and 1:15pm 

If you would like to join us at one of our events, please call  

Mrs Bamber or Mrs Robson on 01474 702312. 

We will also be running a virtual visit at  

7:00pm 

If you would like to join us at this event, please email your name, your child’s 

name and the email address on which you wish to be contacted, to 

office@fawkham.kent.sch.uk. 

  Nearer the time, we will email you with an invitation to join the meeting. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Bamber or 

Mrs Robson on 01474 702312. 
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